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I oppose this measure based on the irreparable harm it will do to the fly fishing 

industry. Several prominent businesses reside in Oregon and they rely heavily on 

natural fly tying materials which are sourced through the fur trade. This is not to 

mention all of the smaller fly shops, outfitters, and guide services across the state 

who regularly rely on natural, renewable hairs and furs for their operations. While I’m 

sure the intent was for good this bill needs to be heavily reconsidered  


